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Puuilo's Half-year Financial Report 2022 (February  – July 2022) will be published on 15 September 2022 at approximately

8.30 am EET. 
 

The report will be presented to analysts, investors and the media in English at 10:00 am EET and in Finnish at 11.30 am EET

on the same day by Puuilo’s CEO Juha Saarela and CFO Ville Ranta.
 

The conference call in English can be followed at https://puuilo.videosync.fi/2022-q2-results. Participate by calling the

number according to your location a few minutes before the start of the event.
 

UK: +44 333 300 0804
 

US: +1 631 913 1422
 

FI: +358 9 817 103 10
 

SE: +46 8 566 426 51
 

Verification code: 52684817#
 

The webcast in Finnish can be followed at https://puuilo.videosync.fi/2022-q2-tulos. During the event, it is possible to ask

questions through chat function. Questions can also be sent in advance by e-mail to ir@puuilo.fi. 
 

Recordings of both events will be available later the same day at Puuilo's Investors website at  

https://www.investors.puuilo.fi/en/reports-and-presentations. 
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